
 

 

 

 

 

 

8 May 2024 

 

 

KLB Science Fair Year 4 -23rd May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 4 children have been given the wonderful opportunity to attend a science fair at Katharine Lady Berkeley 
School on the morning of 23rd May. There will be many exciting science experiments, shows and hands on 
practical activities for the children to enjoy. 

We will require parents to transport their child to and from the event.  Children should be dropped off at KLB 
at 9.15am in the Skate Park car park (on New Road) where they will be met by their class teachers.  They 
need to be collected at 11.30am from the same place and returned to school in time for lunch.  Please 
remember to book and pay for lunch on Scopay if required. 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the consent on Scopay as soon as possible. If too many 
children are not able to attend, the event will need to be cancelled. 

Please remember to bring any medication such as inhalers with you if required. 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Your sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Brooks 
Science lead     
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